New York University

Student Bar Association

Bylaw Amendment
Revised Proxy Voting Bylaw
At the March 8th, 2005 meeting, Josh Babbitt made a motion to revise the SBA’s policy regarding voting by proxy.  His motion replaced the entire contents of Bylaw 10 with the following:

“Proxy voting will not be allowed at meetings of the SBA board of governors”
The motion passed by a vote of 14-2-1.

The provision had previously read as follows:

	10.
	Proxy Voting

	 
	10.1.
	Members of the SBA Board of Governors may engage in proxy voting only if they attend the meeting where said voting will occur. 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	10.2.
	Members wishing to appoint a proxy must put that effect in writing and sign it.

	 
	 
	 

	 
	10.3.
	Proxy voting can only occur on issues that are listed on the meeting Agenda. There can be no blanket release of voting power to another.

	 
	 
	 

	 
	10.4.
	Proxy votes must be entered into the minutes, by who voted for whom.


